
 
 

 

Construction Alert 
 

 Extended Closure of the Turn Lane from Westbound Kissimmee  
Park Road to Northbound Florida’s Turnpike 

 

 

Beginning at 5 a.m. Monday, June 19, 2023, the dedicated turn lane from westbound 
Kissimmee Park Road to the northbound Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 ramp will 
remain closed until further notice to allow crews to complete roadway widening activities. 
Motorists will be able to access the northbound Florida’s Turnpike entrance ramp from the 
adjacent lane.  

This work is part of the Florida’s Turnpike and Kissimmee Park Road/County Road (CR) 
525 interchange improvements project, in Osceola County. Please note that this schedule 
may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 
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Public Information 

 Tina Thomas 
Community Outreach Specialist 

407-264-3064 or 1-800-749-PIKE 
Tina.Thomas@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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